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From: Alex
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Notice of Sunset Youth services Feb 8 2021 public board meeting
Date: Friday, January 15, 2021 12:01:33 PM

 

 

Dear Board of Supervisors,
 

Sunset Youth Services will be conducting a public board of directors meeting onFeb 8, 2021,
6:30-8 p.m. 
 
The meeting will be held on Zoom. Please e-mail admin@sunsetyouthservices.org for the
meeting link. 

There are currently no openings on the board.
 
Kind regards,
Alex Costanzo
Secretary, Board of Directors  
843-727-5509
alexandracostanzo@gmail.com
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